
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Town of Upton will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, November 

12, 2019, at approximately 7:45 p.m., at Upton City Hall at 725 2nd Street (Pine Street entrance).  

This hearing will be held during the regular Town Council meeting that will begin at 7:00 p.m. 

The purpose of the hearing is to solicit public comment pertaining to the proposed annexation of 

property commonly referred to as the “Old Golf Course”, Old Town, and portions along Highway 

16 into the corporate limits of the Town of Upton.   Written comments may be sent to Town Clerk, 

Town of Upton, P.O. Box 203, Upton, WY 82730, and must be postmarked by November 7, 2019.   

 

        Town of Upton 

        Travis Beck, Mayor 

 

Publish:  October 24th and November 7th, 2019. 

 

 


